Employee Liaison Report January 2016
1. Employee Fringe Benefits Committee: (Kimberly Barrett): The committee will not meet again until April. 
2. Chancellor’s Commission on the Status of Women (Jennifer N. Rutt): After the success of getting coverage for breast pumps added to our health coverage, the Chancellor’s Commission on the Status of Women will be focusing on additional coverage for women under our healthcare policies. 
3. Safety Committee (Allen Specht): The committee reviewed first quarter injury incident reports. Betsy Howe noted that stairs and terrain and lacerations were factors in several of the incidents and urged committee members to share suggestions to prevent such incidents within members’ spheres of influence. Safety audit results were distributed. 
Betsy Howe also reported that CUSC book at the October Supplier Showcase was staffed and that forms for near-miss/close calls and student injuries incidents were distributed. 
Mark Robertson, UNL Emergency Preparedness Coordinator, has received more Emergency Plans from various campus units. He introduced Shannon McVaney, who specializes in Emergency Planning and Continuity of Operations Outreach. Both Mark and Shannon are available to help with drills. 
The group will meet again on January 19 and will hear results from the fall Safety Walk. 
4. Campus Rec Advisory Council (CRAC) (Rene Mayo): Did not meet in December. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]5. Parking Appeals Committee (Jeanne Wicks): This group meets only when complaints are filed. No items have been presented to the group so far this year.
